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I would like to express my support for the Neighbourhood Plan submitted to you by Emberton 
Parish Council in March 2023. In my view, the Plan accurately reflects the wishes of the villagers 
expressed in the original village questionnaire. The proposed scale of development is in keeping 
with the housing needs of the village, recognising that there is extensive affordable housing under 
development in both Olney and MK East with far better accessibility and services than in this 
more isolated location. The Plan should allow Emberton to evolve while retaining the essential 
character of the village and preserving the surrounding open countryside.  

 
 
  
  

 


